








 
The Honorable Board of Supervisors   March 12, 2013 
 
RE: System Selection Approval and five year Maintenance and Support Plan for a fully 
Integrated Clerk and Recorder Document System (CARDS) 
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BACKGROUND (continued) 

 
PRICE REASONABLENESS: 
 
County Purchasing released a Request for Proposal (RFP) ASARC-050, to ensure the 
widest possibility of notification and competition. Purchasing sent notifications to all 
known vendors and contacts registered in the County database totaling over 350 
individuals and/or companies as well as advertised on the County Purchasing’s Internet 
Site.  Five (5) responses were received ranging from $3,169, 640 to $5,145,944.  
 
The Proposals were reviewed by an evaluation team consisting of personnel from 
Purchasing and ACR.  The evaluation team reviewed and scored each Proposal based 
upon the bidder’s responses to the following bid criteria: 
 

• Financial Statements 
• Detailed Requirements Responses 
• Software Capability  
• Technical Capability 
• Overall Cost 
• Reference Calls 
• Client Site Visits 

 
A scripted vendor product demonstration of the top three vendors were conducted over a 
three day period and ranked by the evaluation team. Additionally, references, site visits, 
and best and final offers with the top three vendors were requested and evaluated. 
 
Based on the results of the scripted demos, references, site visits, and best and final 
offers, the County entered into negotiations with Tyler Technologies, Inc., the most 
responsive/responsible vendor submitting a proposal total cost that shall not exceed 
$3,686,150.  The other competing vendors proposed best and final offer costs ranging 
from $2,984,125 to $4,186,124. 
 
The evaluation team recommends that the contract award be given to Tyler 
Technologies, Inc. as the most responsive/responsible and highest score vendor, with 
an aggregate amount of $3,686,150. 
 
REVIEW / APPROVAL: 
 

• Purchasing and County Counsel have approved the agreement. 
 




